
Circular No. 001/6th March 2024 

 

GREENLAWNS HIGH SCHOOL, MUMBAI – 400 026 

P.T.A. EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 2024-2025 

 

Sub.: Application for the new PTA Executive Committee for the Academic 

Year 2024-2025. 

 

Dear Parents,  

Requesting you to stand for post of PTA Executive Committee for the Academic 

Year 2024-2025.  

All applications may be submitted to the school office or you may email the 

school on greenlawnswardenrd@gmail.com latest by the 15th of March 2024. 

 

 

Ms. Caroline Vaz 

(PRINCIPAL) 
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